NOTICE

It is to inform all NEET-PG candidates that the
Hon’ble High Court of Madras in Writ. Petition
6169 of 2018 has passed an interim order dated
17t April,2018 and has directed MCC/ DGHS/
MoHFW to stop all further proceedings of
Counseling including admission based on the
result published on 14th April, 2018. Complying
with the orders of the Hon’ble court MCC is
stopping all admission process with immediate
effect. It is further informed that the resignation
module (online/ offline) will be continued till
S5.00pm of 19t April, 2018

Notice Posted on:- 17th April,2018



